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OUTCOME:  2 – Access to Pharmaceutical Services 

 

Topic: Outsourcing of Payment Systems 

 

Type of Question: Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator: McLucas, Jan 

 

Question:  

 

Has the department been involved in any decision making process to determine why the DHS 

Medicare, PBS and Veteran’s Affairs payment systems should be outsourced? Provide 

details. 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department of Health is currently running an Expression of Interest process to determine 

whether there are commercial operators that might be interested in, and have the capacity to, 

provide health payment services. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


